March 2, 2011

TO: Juvenile Court Administrators
FROM: Ramsey Radwan
RE: BECCA GRANT FUND REDUCTION

Attached please find Amendment 3 to your contract with the Administrative Office of the
Courts.

As you know, the Legislature has applied additional reductions to many programs in
response to the continuing financial crisis. Funds for eligible Becca activities must be
further reduced to meet the level of savings required by recent legislative action.

Please review, print, and sign the amendment acknowledging this reduction and send
the signed document to:

Contracts Officer

Administrative Office of the Courts
PO Box 41170

Olympia, WA 98504-1170

When we have counter-signed the agreement, we will send an electronic copy of the
fully executed document for your records. If your organization requires a document with
original signatures, please print, sign, and send duplicate originals and one will be
returned for your files.

If you have any questions please contact me at (360) 357-2406 or at
ramsey.radwan@ecourts.wa.gov.

c. Presiding Judges




